Collins, Karen, EMNRD

From: Billings, Bradford, EMNRD

Sent: Thursday, April 2, 2020 3:04 PM

To: Camille J Bryant; '‘Amber L Groves'

Subject: Annual Reports for AP-052, AP-054 and AP-092
04/02/2020

Camille Bryant — Plains Pipeline

Re: Annual Reports for sites AP-052, AP-054 and AP-092

Dear Camille,

Following review of said reports indicated above, the following:

AP-052 — The Qil Conservation Division (OCD) APPROVES of continued sampling and reporting as per requests in report,
and additionally APPROVES removal of monitor well MW-21 from routine sample procurement, however, it might be
useful to continue to gauge the depth to water in this well.

AP-054 — OCD APPROVES the request to continue with scheduled and routine sampling.

AP-092 — The OCD APPROVES of continued operations and maintaining groundwater recovery system, continue as
possible with PSH sampling/recovery and APPROVES of the changes in frequency of sampling the specific wells indicated

in report.

OCD appreciates your efforts. Please retain a copy of this communication, as no paper copy will follow. It may take
some time for these data reports and OCD response to be uploaded to imaging system.

Sincerely,

Bradford G. Billings
EMNRD/OCD

5200 Oakland, NE, Suite 100
Albuquerque, NM 87113

505-670-6549

OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately
investigate and remediate contamination that may pose a threat to ground water, surface water,
human health or the environment. In addition, OCD approval does not relieve the operator of
responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, local laws and/or regulations.



